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May 5, 2022 

 

To:   Fulford Association Members 

From:  Fulford Board of Directors 

Subject:  New Covenants Vote 

 

Thank you for your participation in the recent vote on the amended and restated covenants that will 
serve to preserve what Fulford has been and will continue to be.  Your board and appointed attorney 
have worked hard to review all past documents, covenants, and by-laws for the township since 
inception in an effort to consolidate them into a single governing document. 

We are happy to announce that the voting is finished and the new covenants have passed. 

Per law, 66% of the membership was required to vote in favor of the amended and restated covenants 
in order for them to be passed.   The results are as follows: 

 82 members of the association 
 55 votes for yes 
 9 votes for no 
 18 abstentions 

The board is taking action to enact all required notarized signatures to be affixed to the amended and 
restated covenants.  Once completed, the covenants will be registered with the Colorado Secretary of 
State and filed with Eagle County. 

 

Thank you again for sharing your voice on this important matter. 

 

 

 


